
 

 

Circular No (08) for 2017  

Launch of Knowledge Management and Talent Attraction & Retention 
Manuals in the Federal Government  

 

To: All ministries & federal entities  

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 
like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 
endeavors.  

In line with the its responsibility to provide support and assistance to the 
ministries and federal entities in carrying out their duties in all matters 
related to human resources; FAHR has prepares two manuals, one for 
Knowledge Management and another for Talent Attraction & Retention in 
the Federal Government. Both manuals meet the best human resource 
practices that would enable the federal entities to achieve their objectives in 
this field. 

In order to highlight the contents and objectives of the abovementioned   
manuals,  FAHR is pleased to invite you to attend the launch workshop 
held to be held on February 23, 2017, at Marriott Hotel Al Jaddaf, Zaabeel 
Hall, at 12.00 noon.   

You are kindly requested to nominate whoever you deem suitable from 

among your HR department staff to attend the launch workshop, and 

provide us with the names no later than Feb. 19, 2017.  

   

Thank you for your cooperation 

Dr. Abdurahman Abdulmannan Abdulmannan Al Awar, 

Director General, 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

Issued on Feb. 16, 2017 

For coordination please contact: 

- Dana Al Hammadi,  Executive, Policies & Research   
Tel: 04- 231 90 71     Email: DAlHammadi@fahr.gov.ae 

- Maha Al Ali, Senior Researcher.  
Tel: 04- 231 91 69     Emial: mkhamis@fahr.gov.ae 

mailto:mkhamis@fahr.gov.ae

